
 
 

Gabe DeLuca & Joe Coppola 

Invite you to 

 

Colahan Plaza Dedication 

Thursday, October 15 

11:30 a.m. 

211 Stillwater Avenue 

(“Construction site” across from the  

United Church of Prayer) 

 
“A tribute to Stamford’s original Italian-American 

neighborhood from which came many of its leading citizens.” 


